
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

A. E. MORGAN
McGill University 

Montreal

September 24, 1936

Dear Sir Gowland,

I am very sorry that I overlooked the.. fact that
on the 9th of October I am inimitably engaged to assist at
the inauguration of the new Principal of Queen’s University 
at Kingston.

Such great pleasure was aroused here by the 
possibility of your paying Montreal 
you will not allow this to stand in

mere
a visit that I hope that

. , your way. My wife would
be charmed to have the opportunity of entertaining you and
Lady Hopkins whilst you were here, and Collip and Thomson 
most anxious to put themselves wholly at

are
your disposal.

I do hope therefore that you will find it possible 
to take the night train on the 8th of October and stay at 
house until Saturday morning, when the boat train would take 
you to Quebec, i believe it usually leaves about 10 a.m. 
pie train from Boston arrives in Montreal at 8.10 a.m. or 
8.30 a.m. D.3.E., depending upon the line by which 
and I should meet you and at least have 
you at breakfast before I left fof Kingston.

my

you come,
a chance of seeing

Yours sincerely,

Sir Gowland Hopkins,
In care of The President, 
Harvard University, 
Cambridge, Mass.


